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Scheduled Meetings and Dates to Remember

The Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly Squeak

Meeting Speaker(s)

NOVEMBER– ROTARY FOUNDATION MONTH

November 23 ................................................. Happy Thanksgiving!

November 27 Guest Speaker, Guest Speaker, Julie Miller from Lenders

Who Care, on home ownership in California

DECEMBER– CLUB SERVICE MONTH

December 6 (Wed) ...................................... Braille Institute Dessert;

volunteers arrive at 4:00 pm

December 9 (Sat) ........... Dental Clinic at Anaheim Boys & Girls Club,

Hermosa  Village (1515 Calle del Mar)

December 16 (Sat) ..................................................... Holiday Party

Eat
More

Veggies!

Annual Braille Institute

Dessert Needs Volunteers
There is a correction on the date for this important event: It’s on

Wednesday, Dec. 6th.

Event chair, Teddi Boston, is asking for volunteers to help serve

the goodies. All you need do is show up at 4:00 PM and stay for

approx three hours. It’s fun, it’s rewarding, and you might even get to

taste test! The address is 527 N. Dale Ave. in Anaheim (see map

below).Let’s support our troops by

bringing the following items each

week:

•  Nov 27: Entertainment  Day

(DVDs, CDs, travel-size board

games, handheld electronic games)

• Dec 4: Food Day 2 (Ready-to-eat tuna or chicken salad kits,

packetsof powdered cold beverages)

• Dec 11: Misc. Day (your choice of any of the above)

On the weekends of Dec. 2, 3, 9 & 10, Operation Gratitude will be

conducting a donation collection drive at and in conjunction with

Tom’s Farm in Corona. We will be making it a major event and we

will be soliciting Club Rotarians to sign up for shifts between 10:00

AM and 4:00 PM each of the four days. Sign up sheets will be

passed around at the next two Cliub meetings and we really need

a good showing from our Club for this incredible opportunity. This

will be just the beginning of an ongoing relationship with Tom’s

Farm for future Operation Gratitude fund raising events so we really

want to make this first one a big success. Thank you!

Operation Gratitude

I sn’t it amazing to watch

    change going on right

before our eyes!? All we need

do is walk outside after one of

our meetings and there it is . . .

the Platinum Triangle – up

close and personal. We heard

first hand of how this change is

taking place from our guest

speaker, Janet Coe.  Along with her associate,

they gave us a great presentation on what

the future of this area of Anaheim will look

like in the near (and distant) future.
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We know this is a holiday weekend, but we’re hoping to get enough volunteers to be able to

collect donations for these families.

We need volunteers to staff a kiosk at Irvine Spectrum Center this weekend.

Who: Rotarians and/or Boy Scouts

What: Fundraising for the Snowball Express gift cards

When: 10:00am - 9:00pm (2 hr. shifts), this Friday, Saturday and Sunday

Where: Next to the Guest Services Kiosk near the Carousel.

Why: Take gift cards which shoppers will donate to Snowball Express

How: The cards will be consolidated into one account which will then be

     distributed equally to all the Snowball Express families.

Thank you!

Trisha Marshall, Snowball Express Fundraising Chair

trishamarshall@earthlink.net

949-233-9007

Those who protect us deserve our thanks, our  support and our help. Those in the Armed Forces who have  laid down their lives in

service to our way of life deserve  our gratitude and our commitment to helping the family  members they left behind.

“For the children of our fallen warriors…  Reaching out now and far into the future.” - Michael  Kerr


